Good Afternoon,


My husband has had the privilege of being employed in the NSW coal mining industry all of his working life.
Mining and, in particular, the Bloomfield group, has been very good to our family and offered him long term, stable employment. 
They are a good company to work for and are the last privately owned coal mining company in Australia. 
Mining, in general, has brought great jobs and wealth to the Hunter Valley. I believe it should continue to be valued and invested in for this very reason. 
I would like to ask the IPC to consider the many economic benefits of the Rix’s Creek South extension and the continued employment of the Bloomfield group’s employees, providing stability for both them and their families.
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Kind Regards,


Jillian Nolan
